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Dear colleagues, 
 
Coronavirus is a worry for us all! The meat industry is particularly affected. The following is 
clear: Conditions in the meat industry, rather than people, are the reason for the virus sprea-
ding. The living and transport conditions of employees having to live in mass accommodation 
are one main reason.  
 
Employers need to accept responsibility: Health is the most important thing!  

  
The NGG is fighting for a meat industry without exploitation and contracts for services 
(Werkverträge).  We want fair and well-paid jobs for ALL employees in the industry! 
 

Which is why we are demanding that contracts for services be banned in the meat industry! 

 

 

 We demand from employers: 

Look after the health of ALL employees! 
 

Create complete transparency! 
 

Ensure healthy working environments! 
 

 

Get involved! 

Support the union and the push for  
 

 
secure jobs! 
 

healthy jobs 
 

fair employment!  
 

 

Online 

  GewerkschaftNGG 
  www.ngg.net 

HAMBURG, 3. Juni 2020   

Fair and secure jobs 

in the meat industry! 
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